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Concrete curbs to be installed on OCR 
 

(Kahnawake – 16, Kenténha/October 2013) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that new concrete curbing will be installed in the 
Old Chateauguay Road area currently under construction, beginning Monday, October 21st 
and ending Thursday, October 24th.  
 
During this time, affected residences will not have access to their driveways for parking purposes 
for a period of up to 24 hours from the time of installation. The Capital Construction Crew will be 
on hand to re-establish driveway access once the concrete is sufficiently cured. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the temporary 
inconvenience. If further information is required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 
450-635-1016. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Thursday, October 24th. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo 450-632-7500, ext.2254 
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